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“This fast-paced political thriller is a gripping story of family secrets and government corruption … With
unexpected twists and political issues that ring true, this is a bang-up novel for anyone who enjoys a good
conspiracy theory.” --Publishers Weekly review of Amazon Breakout Novel Award Semi-finalist Rebecca
Tree The world is running out of time as the American political system is trapped in an accelerating death-
spiral into irrationality. The country becomes increasingly more polarized as rapidly rising seawater
separates ‘wet’ states from ‘dry’ states. Parts of South Florida surrender to the sea as carcasses of once-chic
beachfront hotels poke out from the ocean floor. ‘Guest’ agricultural workers from Mexico hand-pollinate
fruit trees and vegetable crops in a desperate effort to maintain the country’s food supply. California’s once
plentiful fruits are now as rare as caviar in post-Tsarist Russia. Out of this chaos emerges Rebecca Tree, the
rebellious granddaughter of America’s most powerful politician, Merewether Tree. A successful inventor
and businesswoman, Rebecca’s life is marked by a string of tragedies, having lost both parents at the age of
two, and her twin sister Allison at the age of four. The loss of her sister stirs her heart to beat for two,
propelling Rebecca forward into a life of accomplishment, developing technologies that might help reverse
global warming. When Rebecca's brother, the current president of the United States, dies in office during an
election year, her grandfather blackmails her into entering the race for the White House. After shockingly
winning the election in a dysfunctional near-future America, she begins a journey uncovering family secrets
while trying to restore rationality to an embittered country … if only she can avoid the brother-and-sister
‘Native Force’ team that seems hell-bent on assassinating her. Beware of whiplash—
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From reader reviews:

Chris Hernandez:

With other case, little individuals like to read book Rebecca Tree. You can choose the best book if you love
reading a book. Given that we know about how is important any book Rebecca Tree. You can add expertise
and of course you can around the world by a book. Absolutely right, since from book you can know
everything! From your country until foreign or abroad you will end up known. About simple thing until
wonderful thing you may know that. In this era, we are able to open a book or perhaps searching by internet
system. It is called e-book. You need to use it when you feel fed up to go to the library. Let's go through.

Lloyd Schuler:

Reading a guide tends to be new life style with this era globalization. With studying you can get a lot of
information that can give you benefit in your life. Together with book everyone in this world can certainly
share their idea. Publications can also inspire a lot of people. A great deal of author can inspire their own
reader with their story as well as their experience. Not only the storyline that share in the books. But also
they write about the ability about something that you need example. How to get the good score toefl, or how
to teach your kids, there are many kinds of book which exist now. The authors these days always try to
improve their expertise in writing, they also doing some study before they write on their book. One of them
is this Rebecca Tree.

Mark Whitten:

Don't be worry should you be afraid that this book can filled the space in your house, you can have it in e-
book approach, more simple and reachable. This particular Rebecca Tree can give you a lot of pals because
by you considering this one book you have point that they don't and make you more like an interesting
person. This particular book can be one of a step for you to get success. This guide offer you information that
possibly your friend doesn't understand, by knowing more than additional make you to be great folks. So ,
why hesitate? We need to have Rebecca Tree.

Danilo Ernest:

Reading a reserve make you to get more knowledge from the jawhorse. You can take knowledge and
information from the book. Book is published or printed or descriptive from each source this filled update of
news. On this modern era like now, many ways to get information are available for anyone. From media
social similar to newspaper, magazines, science guide, encyclopedia, reference book, novel and comic. You
can add your understanding by that book. Do you want to spend your spare time to open your book? Or just
trying to find the Rebecca Tree when you needed it?
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